
 

Saturday, January 25, 2020 

 

Mayor and Council of Township of Temagami 
 

My name is Mike Breton, a former resident of Temagami, a previous live-in family member of 

the Gauvreau family. 

 

I am writing this letter to serve as a formal “request for permission” to park two camper trailers 

on the arena parking lot from Friday June 12 - Sunday June 14, 2020, during the annual Kimmy 

and Tracy Memorial Baseball Tournament. 

 

These two camper trailers will be self sustained, meaning no water or electricity required from 

the township throughout the weekend, as all responsibility will rest on myself. 

 

This chosen option will allow for flexibility in utilizing the children’s parks, access to swimming 

and personal accommodation for our younger family members, (grandchildren), in Temagami 

North during the annual event. 

 

This event holds a special place in my heart, as I call Temagami my second home. 

 

If you require further information, please feel free to contact me at the number below or via e-

mail. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Mike Breton 

705-232-8881 

mbreton73@gmail.com 
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